Fax from:

to G0.PE. / Athinai

Milano 1&/7/8%9

Dear Mr. Samaras,

Mrs. BGheorgouli wrote to me that the show has
not worked and says that enclosed informations in her letter of
7th May, but nothing was enclosed.

1'm sorry not to have received the informations
nor from Mrs Bheorgouli, nor from you, S0 it's very difficult
getting a decision and talking with Mr. Fo and Mrs. Rame about
yvour reguest.

1 received the signed contract for "Coppia
Aperta” translated by Mrs. Anna Giecia Varvaressou, but I've never
received the signed contract with Mrs. Gh&orgouli.
This fact don't makes the things esasier.

May I have the informations I need? Can you send

it to me soon?
With my best regards

Fiero Sciotto



